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Brief summary of issue or purpose of deputation: 

We are in a serious pandemic, with numbers on the rise, and a second wave close behind. People are 

not wearing masks or distancing, as Phase two has begun, and these are two of the proven methods 

of limiting transmission. our wonderful Region must take responsibility for the lives of our citizens, 

doing your best to limit transmission and numbers. Mandatory masks is the only way in which to 

accomplish this, especially when people can be carrying the virus with no symptoms, infecting others! 

Do not wait until this is out of control please! 


